
 
 

 
Byron Bay P&C Golf Club Raffle TONIGHT Friday 10 November - Enjoy a meal or just come for the raffle and try win one of the 
fantastic prizes so generously donated by some of our local businesses with all proceeds going towards air conditioning for our 
children’s classrooms. For more information or to make a donation please email Byron Bay High School P&C 
bbhspandc@gmail.com. Thank you for your ongoing support! 
 
Youth Mental Health First Aid Course 
 

A 14 hour Youth Mental Health First Aid Course will be held at Byron Bay High School on Thursday 31 November and Friday 1 
December. The cost for parents and caregivers is $125. If you are experiencing financial hardship and you would like to attend 
please reply to this message and we will adjust the fee to suit your circumstances. 
 

Mr Mark Smith, Deputy Principal 
 
Careers News   
 

Year 10 work experience - Year 10 are encouraged to participate in work experience over the next  
few weeks. Please encourage your child to see Mr O’Connor regarding this. 
 

Careers Website - The following resource and information is available at the schools Career’s website.   
This site has a wealth of information, I encourage both students and parents become familiar with it  
www.bbhscareers.com.au. 
 

Tax File Numbers (TFN) - for some time students have had to apply online to obtain a tax file number. All the steps and required 
documentation can be found on the careers website by going to drop down menu under “Important Information”. Once a 
student has received a TFN please stress to them the importance of keeping it in a safe and secure location. It is a number they 
will need for the rest of their working lives.  
 

Full time TAFE courses 2018 - If you are considering TAFE next year you should start the enquiries and enrolment process this 
year, most courses start 5 February 2018 
 

White Card Training - If you are interested in getting a white card please see Mr O’Connor and get your name on the list. Courses 
are limited to 20 students. I have been able to get a great deal $80. 
 

Careers Adviser - Brian O’Connor 
 

 

Term 4 Week 6 Canteen Roster 
 

Monday 13 October - Please Help        Tuesday 14 October - Please help       Thursday 16 October - Please help 
Friday 17 October - Please help 

 

No experience in the canteen is required and lunch is included! We would really appreciate your help and look forward to meeting 
you. If you would like to volunteer please phone the canteen on 6685 5381 or email byronbay-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au. 

   
 

Payments Now Due 
Year 9 
Year 9 
Year 10 
Year 12 Eng Ext 1 
 

Geography excursion - $15 
Pass Boot Camp/Beach Activities - $25 
PASS  Beach Fitness - $25 
Waiting for Godot - $30 deposit ($300 total) 

Year 11/12 
Cambodia 
All Years 
All Years 

Beach Activities Fitness Unit - $25 
Final payment overdue $3500 total 
Term 4 Sport fees are overdue 
School fees 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

  

13/11 (Day 4) 
14/11 (Day 5) 
 
15/11 (Day 6) 
 
16/11 (Day 7) 
17/11 (Day 1) 

- 
North Coast Beach Volleyball Finals 
The National Young Leaders Day 
Year 12 Formal 
Year 9 Geography Excursion 
- 
North Coast Girls Cricket Trials 
 

20/11 (Day 2) 
21/11 (Day 3) 
22/11 (Day 4) 
 
23/11 (Day 5) 
24/11 (Day 6) 

RRISK - Save a Mate session 
- 
Sporting Excellence end of Year with Banora HS 
Community Strategic Plan 2018 
- 
- 
 

Byron Breeze 
Byron Bay High School    
Tel: 02 6685 8188                Term 4 - Week 5 Edition 
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